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TSA Young Adult Group Starts Weekly 
Meetings on Sunday, Sept. 13 

Sunday Night Group Targets LGBT Adults Age 21-29 
 

    At the request of numerous alums of the TSA Youth Group, the Tri-State Alliance has created a 
new young adult group that will meet every Sunday night at 7pm at the Tri-State Alliance offices, 
501 John Street Suite 5 in Evansville. LGBT adults age 21-29 and their straight-supportive friends 
are welcome and encouraged to attend. TSA board member Mark Fox will be the facilitator of this 
new group. Contact TSA President Wally Paynter at 812-480--0204 or wallypaynter@icloud.com 
with questions or for more information. 

 

LGBT Students Speak at PFLAG on Tuesday, Sept. 15 
   Members of the TSA Youth Group who are currently in school will speak at the monthly 
PFLAG meeting held at the 1st Presbyterian Church, 609 SE 2nd Street, Downtown Evansville on 
Tuesday, Sept. 15 at 7pm. Please attend and hear about the needs of LGBT students in our region. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vicki Small  is pictured with friends at the Annual Tri-State Alliance Celebrity Dinner. 
Her husband Steve Small was the recipient of the Tri-State Alliance Thomas R. Earley 
Humanitarian Award for his years of service to HIV / AIDS charities, including the AIDS 
Resource Group of Evansville during its early days and for his volunteer work with the 
Tri-State Alliance AIDS Holiday Project during the past decade. A record crowd of 456 
people attended this yearôs event.  








